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Governor greets the people on the occasion of Boori Boot Yullo 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa has greeted the people of the 

State on the festive occasion of Boori Boot Yullo. He expressed hope that the 

festivity will promote amity and oneness amongst the people of the State.  

In his message to the people, the Governor said that festivals are an important part 

of our life. As agrarian community, most of the festivals in Arunachal Pradesh are 

associated with agriculture. While preserving the age old cultural heritage, the 

Governor advised that they must also upgrade the agricultural practices with 

technologies and scientific methods. He wished that the festival also spread 

messages of innovative and technical ideas amongst the people thereby enhancing 

their economic prosperity of the agrarian community and the State.  

May the festival rituals invokes the spirit of Boori Boot and bless one and all with 

contentment, good health and prosperity, the Governor wished.  
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